
 

 

Apologies, as we were unable to email out the homework last week; each 

child was given a paper copy instead. WOW WOW WOW ! I loved looking at 

the fabulous meals designed and made this week! The children are presenting 

their homework to the class each week and it is so wonderful to see how 

creative and imaginative they have been. Children produced videos, took 

photos, wrote recipes, made diagrams and drew pictures.    

Maths: 

 I want you to show what you now know about 

equivalent fractions. (EG. ½ is the same as 2/4 or 

3/6.). Please challenge yourself to do trickier 

fractions if you feel confident. You can choose how 

to present it (poster, pictures, letter, leaflet, 

photos, models, video). 

 

It would be wonderful if you can explain how you 

created the equivalent fractions – what did you do? 

Can you use mathematical language (numerator/ 

denominator). As a challenge could you think about 

simplifying fractions (this is more for year 4).  

You are all so creative and imaginative; I can’t wait 

to see what you produce! 

 

Literacy: 

Find the time to do some extra reading this week. We will be sharing your home reading 

books in class on Wednesday. Be prepared to tell the class what book your 

reading, how you are finding it and what’s happening so far. 

 
The Narwhal group- please also be prepared to recommend a favourite book to the 

class on Thursday. Please bring the book in! 

Year 3 / 4  Spellings words   (test on Wed 28th):  

Opposite,   ordinary,   particular,    peculiar  popular. 

Year 5/6 words: 

Relevant ,  recommend,  recognise,   queue,  pronunciation  

Thank you so much for all your continued support, it makes a huge difference!              
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